
IUSD District English Learner Advisory Committee 
 

Date August 11th- August 12th  

Location Google Classroom (Code:q33djed) 

Facilitators Erin Timberman- Coordinator, Parent and Family Engagement 
Tammy Blakely- Executive Director, Student Support Services 

 

Members in Attendance 

Scott Sodorff Jillian R Martinez Leanne Oakson 

Christie Taylor Reeve Hartman Christopher Kernutt 

Amber Smith Michael Yin Julia Stump 

Lacey Aguilar Zhenguo Zhang Christopher Kernutt 

Jamie Barron Clapper Julia Tam Dee Dee Patterson 

Elizabeth Aguilera Andrea Alexander Donna Albert 

Lisa Wilson Nicole Diaz Sarah Barnes 

Katherine Speicher Shannon Anderes Sara Thede 

Patricia Farquhar   

 
Minutes 

The meeting link was opened on Tuesday August 11th at 3:40pm. A Google Classroom code was sent via 
email to all site EL Coordinators, Principals, and Parent Representatives.  
 
Participants were to watch a video presentation by Tammy Blakely on the LEarning Continuity Plan. Once they 
watched the presentation they filled out a Google Form with their feedback and had the opportunity to submit 
questions. Tammy Blakely and her administrative assistant, Amy Hee, have access to the feedback form and 
will be responding to the participants questions. 10 questions were submitted for response and all members 
submitted various forms of feedback for consideration. Tammy Blakely and Amy Hee will be looking further into 
the feedback and making needed adjustments.  
 
Participants then viewed another video presentation by Erin Timberman around the Consolidated Application 
submission process. Once they watched the video they filled out another Google Form with their questions and 
acknowledgment of the submission. One question was submitted via the form and Lisa Mennes, Director of 
Language Development Programs, will be responding to that member. All participants acknowledged receiving 
the information and understanding the submission process. An overview of the estimated funds and proposed 
budget was also made available for participants to view.  
 
The meeting link was closed on August 12th, 2020 at 11:59 pm.  


